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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/14/2005

From:     Christopher Connett

Comment:
About a year or so ago, I was attempting to create a logo for my school's honors 
program, and found a very evocative piece of artwork and based a potential logo 
around it.  I immediately tried to contact the copyright holder through the message 
system on the website where I found the work, but the deadline approached nearer and
nearer and the original artist never checked his inbox on that particlular site.  
The site statistics said he hadn't even visited the site in two months, and no other
contact information was provided.  The deadline passed and my school could not 
accept any submissions which had outstanding compyright issues, so my entry was 
disqualified and now only sits unviewed (except maybe by me from time to time) in a 
file on my hard drive.
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